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Dear parent/guardian

We are writing this letter to ask for your approval for taking photographs and/or videos of your child while they are conducting Scouting activities e.g.
· Nightly meetings
· Scouting Camps
· Scouting activity days

We would use the photographs and/or videos to publicise the Scout movement; to show what Scouts do when they are "Scouting" and to also help fundraise.

The way we would publicise the Scout movement is by using the photographs and/or videos on websites, posters, notice boards etc. This is to show the public what the scouts are doing and how they are achieving their badges.

We would also like to use the pictures and/or videos to do some fund raising for the Scout group by allowing parent/guardian's to buy a disc of either camps and/or day events of which their child has attended.
If you would like to discuss any of the above please see a leader who will be happy to discuss this with you.
John Speak

(Scout Leader)

07745524565

10 Cliffe Road

Market Weighton

Chris Sharp

(Explorer Scout Leader)

07905164205

27 Wold Avenue

Market Weighton


Reply Slip

This is to be filled in by the Parent or Guardian of the named child. It gives authority for a leader to take photographs and/or videos of said child while they are conducting Scouting activities.
My son / daughter _____________________________________ is allowed / not allowed to have their photograph and/or video taken and to be used as mentioned above.

Name: ________________________________________

Signature: _____________________________________

Date: _________________________________________

mwscouting@btinternet.com


www.mwscouts.co.uk
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